
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: January 15, 2025 

Contact: Rep. Lori Palmeri, 608-237-9154 

 

Rep. Palmeri Defends Voters Rights, Votes for Protecting 

Wisconsin’s Constitution 

MADISON, Wis. – Rep. Lori Palmeri (D-Oshkosh) issued a statement following the Wisconsin 

State Assembly vote on Assembly Joint Resolution 1, a proposal to duplicate the state's existing 

voter ID law in the state constitution. The proposal, which passed the Legislature 55-45, will be 

placed on the ballot for voter approval in the upcoming April election. 

Rep. Palmeri released the following statement:  

"Instead of addressing the issues that matter most to Wisconsin voters—like lowering the cost of 

groceries, reducing prescription drug prices, and making our schools safer—Republicans' first 

priority this session was to duplicate existing voter ID law in the state constitution." 

"All voters deserve to participate in free and fair elections. Wisconsin law already requires voters 

to present photographic identification at the polls. Amending our constitution should be reserved 

for matters of true significance, not partisan gamesmanship." 
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